
 
107 Selden Street 
Berlin, CT 06037 

May 30, 2025 
 
Dear Neighbor, 
 
This is to inform you of the scheduled maintenance activities by Eversource Energy on selected electric 
rights-of-way in your town in 2025. 
 
Eversource, through its approved and licensed contractors, will be performing vegetation management 
work within the cleared areas of the right-of-way through the selective application of approved herbicides. 
Eversource uses federally approved, state-registered herbicides by state-licensed applicators in a 
prescribed and targeted manner to control the incompatible vegetation. Residents abutting the right-of-
way will be notified by the contractor. All personnel involved will carry proper identification. This work will 
not interrupt electric services. Typical work hours are Monday through Saturday, from 7:00 AM to 7:00 
PM; however, crews may work beyond these hours if weather or other conditions require it.  
 
In wetlands locations, we have received the approval of the Connecticut Department of Energy & 
Environmental Protection (DEEP) to apply herbicides that are approved for use in wetland areas by the 
state DEEP and the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA). Applications of herbicides are allowed to 
areas where there is no standing water. 
 
This letter serves as our notice of the maintenance, and I ask that if you have any questions on the work 
contact me at (888) 673-9943 or CTVegMaintenace@eversource.com. 
 
        
Sincerely, 
        

Michael Rasy 
        
Michael Rasy    
Transmission Arborist         
Eversource Energy 

 

mailto:CTVegMaintenace@eversource.com

